

Friends of St Ann's School Derbyshire Lane, Stretford, M32 8SH 0161 865 7705/1131

12th March 2019

Dear Parent / Guardian,

We are pleased to inform you that The Friends of St Ann's are holding a Family Chocolate Bingo night at St Ann's Parish Centre on Friday 22nd March. Doors open at 6.30pm with the event running from 7pm until 9pm.

The admission charge will be £5 per family. If you wish to purchase a ticket, please send the money in a named envelope to the school office.

We would like children to dress in their own clothes on Wednesday 20th March in exchange for a donation of chocolate for our Bingo prizes.

Thank you for your continued support.

Mrs Littlewood, Mrs McDermott and Mrs Grogan Friends of St Ann's